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MEMORANDUM
FOR - The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
DENR by the Bay Bldg.
1515 Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila
FROM : The Regional Executive Director
SUBJECT : LETTER DTD 07/19/2022 REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE ON THE
LAND PROBLEM IN PUERTO PRINCESA CITY, PALAWAN
DATE : October 14, 2022

Enclosed is the Memorandum dated July 28, 2022 from the Assistant Secretary for Field
Operations - Luzon & Visayas and Concurrent Supervising Assistant Secretary of the
Metropolitan Environmental Offices (MEQOs), Gilbert C. Gonzales, CESO [II, missent to this
Office regarding the above-mentioned subject.

For information and record.

HEN . ADORNADO, Ph.D.
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